
    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

„TOUR OF GÖTTINGEN UNDERWOLRD“ 

 
Dear international guests, 

 
we would like to invite you and your family to a professionally 

guided tour through the “underworld” of Göttingen. 
 

The tour will take place on 
 

Wednesday, 13th June 2012, 4 – 5:30 pm. 
 

Meeting point is in front of the 
Old Town Hall.  

 
Please let us know by Monday, 11th June 2012, with how many 

persons you would like to come. If you know of other 
international guests, who would like to participate, please ask 

them to get in touch with us. 
 

Looking forward to meeting you again, 
 

Your Welcome Centre Team 
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